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Tuesday 31st October 2023 

 

Space Dome Visit at Cape Cornwall School for Puffins 

 

Dear Families 

 

We are very excited to announce that Puffins have been invited to attend Cape 

Cornwall School next Wednesday 8th November to experience a Space Dome. Whilst 

our current topic is the Industrial Revolution, our Spring Term topic is Earth and Beyond 

so this will be a good introduction for all! 

 

This will involve experiencing projections of the earth, planets and the galaxy in a 

large, inflated dome. 

 

We ask that children are dropped off at Cape Cornwall School for a prompt start at 

8:55am – we have a specific, short time slot. Children will then be dropped back to 

school on a Cape Cornwall minibus in time for lunch and a normal afternoon. 

 

Can children please bring a coat and a water bottle. 

 

This is exciting opportunity and we wish to thank Cape Cornwall School for inviting us! 

 

 

Best regards 

Miss Finch 

  



 


